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DAILY REPORT SUMMARY
TO:
Town of Addison





PROJECT:  Vitruvian Park - Addison, TX
16801 Westgrove Drive







Infrastructure Phase 1D
Addison, TX  75001-5190




PROJECT NO.: 99526 – 5

TECHNICIAN: Wade Geistweidt




REPORT DATE:       
WEATHER: Mostly Cloudy with North wind



REPOR
T NO.:        


TIME ARRIVED:  8:15 AM





TEST DATE:  5-18-11
TIME DEPARTED:  5:50 PM

PROGRESS REPORT:


COPIES TO:
Clay Barnett






KLEINFELDER


DRAFT
	Wade Geistweidt with Kleinfelder continued observation of the Vitruvian Park Phase 1D project for the Town of Addison.  Austin Bridge and Road crews are foreman by Arturo Gonzales, George, and Derek Dodson. These crews consist of 10 people, 7 pieces of equipment, and numerous hand and power tools.  Austin first crew continued working to level out the weld seams on the arches of the Ponte Bridge.  This crew also continues to point and patch the bottom side of abutment # 2.  This crew also began working on punch list items for the Ponte Ave Bridge.  Austin second crew also continued working to level out the weld seams on the arches of the Bella Lane Bridge.  This crew also continued working on punch list items for the Bella Lane Bridge today.  Austin had Scott Derr Painting onsite to apply the intermediate coat for the mock up at the southern weld seam on the right arch today.  The painting contractor came back at 2 PM today to apply the top coat.  Kleinfelder participated in a mock up inspection with UDR, the Town of Addison, and Austin Bridge and Road.  This inspection was to show Lea Dunn with the Town of Addison and Tom Lambreth with UDR what the finished product could look like.  Lea and Tom did not like the appearance of the low weld seams.  Lea and Tom both indicated that they wanted to exhaust all resources before accepting arches with low weld seams.  Kleinfelder call Robert Boswell in Kleinfelder Austin office to ask him what leveling products could be used in this application.  Robert was able to recommend CarboGaurd 501 filler material.  Kleinfelder spoke with Eric Little and Nick Jacob with UDR about this product.  Eric asked Kleinfelder to forward the data sheets to Austin Bridge and Road.








The results shown on this report are for the exclusive use of the client for whom they were obtained and apply only to the samples tested and/or inspected.  They are not intended to be indicative of the qualities of apparently identical products.  The use of our name must receive prior written approval.  Reports must be reproduced in their entirety.


